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Golden Owls 
Retirement Ceremony 2016  

The annual Retirement Ceremony was held on Friday, April 22, in the Prillaman Au-

ditorium. Sponsored jointly by the Presidentôs Office, Human Resources and the Re-

tirees Association, this ceremony was attended by 20 of the 44 new retirees this year. 

Dr. Ken Harmon, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs, welcomed new 

retirees and recognized their combined total of 775 years of service to the institution. 

Amy Phillips, Benefits Manager in Human Resources, served as mistress of ceremo-

nies and regaled the gathering with important ñtextingò abbreviations to remember in 

retirement. She invited each retiree to come forward to be recognized and receive a 

gift of a photo memory book. Following the ceremony, retirees and their guests were 

invited to a luncheon in The Commons where we enjoyed a time to visit with friends 

and share retirement plans, travels and activities. (contôd p. 2)   

Upcoming Events 

Star-Spangled Spectacular 
Saturday, June 25, 4:00 pm 
Campus Green, Kennesaw 
campus 
 
Steering Committee meeting 
Friday, Sept. 9, 10:00 am. 
KSU Center room 327 
 
ñBrunch on the Bricksò  
October 7, 2016, 10:00 am 
Legacy Gazebo 

New retirees who attended the Retirement Ceremony 


